	Craig McKee, Secretary 9/11 Monthly Teleconference Call  
**********************
 
Minutes for the Wed., Feb. 26, 2014 regular conference call
 
Present were:
 
Ken Freeland, Teleconference facilitator, Houston 9/11 Truth
Craig McKee, Teleconference secretary, Truth and Shadows
Paul Zarembka, editor of The Hidden History of 9-11
Robin Hordon, Occupy Peace Through 9/11 Truth
Ned Delaney, 9/11 Grassroots
Dwain Deets, SD9/11 Truth
Elizabeth Woodworth, Consensus 9/11 Panel
Mike Booth, Lafayette, Indiana
Ted Walter, NYC CAN, High-Rise Safety Initiative
 
The minutes of the Jan. 29, 2014 conference call were APPROVED
  
1. High-Rise Safety Initiative 
 
Ted Walter, president of the New York City Coalition for Accountability Now (NYC CAN) made a presentation to the Teleconference about the group’s new ballot initiative called the High-Rise Safety Initiative. Unlike a previous ballot initiative in 2009 that did not succeed, NYC CAN will this time petition the city to get a question on the November ballot that would force a change to the city’s charter. If it passes, the city’s Department of Buildings would be required to investigate any future building collapses as well as any that took place on or after Sept. 11, 2001. Excluded would by the twin towers of the World Trade Center, but included would be Building 7. NYC CAN seeks to raise $250,000 so that it can collect 110,000 signatures.
 
Anyone looking for more information about the initiative or who would like to contribute can go to www.highrisesafetynyc.org
  
2. Announcements 
 
Ned Delaney reported that he had spoken to Kevin Ryan about being a guest on a future Teleconference call and that Ryan had declined.
 
 
Call began at 8 p.m. EST and adjourned at 9:30 p.m. EST/5 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. PST
 
You can hear an audio recording of the teleconference in its entirety here:  http://houston911truth.net/audio/022614.wav  Also available are archives of earlier calls.


	


